
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
14th February 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

This morning, we had Sam Hall and 

Jason Qareqare from Castleford 

Tigers come into school to talk to 

the children in assembly. They told 

them all about teamwork, 

resilience and attitude and how 

these skills help them with their 

training and playing. The children 

then reflected on  how these skills 

can be transferred into school life, 

home life and other clubs and 

hobbies we might have. The 

children loved this session and also 

had the opportunity to ask the 

players questions about what they 

do, asking about training, injuries, 

favourite games and how they feel 

when they play for their club.  

 

Yesterday, class 4 had some visitors 

in from the Fire Service to talk 

about their work as Firefighters. 

They children found this a very 

valuable and informative session 

and learned about how to protect 

homes from fire and what to do in 

an emergency.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Castleford Tigers 

 

PE Achievement Certificates: 
Class 1 Harper 

For always giving her best 

Class 1 Jack 

Great enthusiasm 

Class 2 Zachary 

Superb gymnastics skills 

Class 2 Hattie 

Fantastic attitude in PE 

Class 3 Chester 

Fantastic attitude in PE 

Class 3 Emily 

Always being amazing 

Class 4 Connie 

Always ready to learn 

Class 4 Alex 

Great enthusiasm. Always gives 100% 

 

Class 3 Emily 

Always being amazing 

Class 4 Connie 

Always ready to learn 

Class 4 Alex 

Great enthusiasm. Always gives 100% 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 95.8% 

Class 1 94.3% 

Class 2 97.6% 

Class 3 95.8% 

Class 4 95.7% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Friday 14th February   School closes for half term 

Monday 24th February  School reopens  

Wed 26th February  Parents Evening 

Thursday 27th February Class 3 Skipping Comp – Armley 

Tuesday 1st April    Class 4 Big Dance Off 

Tuesday 22nd April  Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 7th May  Class Photographs 

Monday 12th May  Year 6 SATs week 
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 81 36 
Lotherton 137 52 
Parlington 92 35 
Hazlewood 63 42 

 

Message from the Office 
 

Please can all outstanding dinner 

money, residential payments, 

breakfast club and nursery fees be 

brought up to date by the end of 

the week. We currently have 

£3169.27 outstanding. Some of 

this is still owing from November.   

 

Parents evening appointment 

times for the 26th February have 

been sent out today in your child’s 

book bag today.   

 

Please can you ensure that we 

have at least 2 up to date contact 

numbers for your child.  If you 

have recently changed your 

telephone number or email 

address please can send Mrs 

Goddard a message on Dojo to 

update our records.  Thank you  

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the PTA 

Thank you to everyone who 

brought in £1 for our non-uniform 

day – we have raised £73.00 

towards our next project  
 

 


